
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29 March 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
I am waiting for more information on how the lock down in Brisbane will affect us at 
Shalom.  Hopefully, I will have more information for you later today.  At this point, I can confirm that 
Year 12 examinations will go ahead as planned.  Students who have visited Brisbane are able to 
attend all exams. 

 

It does appear that staff, who have been in Brisbane in the last nine days, may have to self isolate for 
the rest of this week.  This will leave us short staffed at Shalom.  Some classes will have to be put 
together as it appears we will have trouble securing enough relief staff to cover classes.   

 

More information will be forthcoming as soon as it is to hand. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 
Dan McMahon 
PRINCIPAL 
 


